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Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Doctor,

I would like to thank you for taking time from your busy schedule
to meet with me on July 9.

I certainly appreciate your willingness to participate with the
House Democratic Caucus Victory '86 Committee in our efforts to raise
funds for the 1986 general election. It is our intention to invite all
Democrats who wish to serve on an Advisory Committee to help set up the
Victory '86 program and get it into high gear.

I was very encouraged as a result of my visits in Corpus Christi
and I will say that I am counting on your assistance to pull this together.

Harley Spoon, the Victory '86 coordinator across the state, will be
contacting you soon to gather your advice and input.

Thank you again. It was a pleasure.

sinc55ly,
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